IJ[}[ PROUNMGAAR

December 4, 1980

To All AUCE Members
c/o Local Executives

Re: DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Because of the upcoming (third) referendum on
Affiliation we thought it would be a good idea
to devote the December issue of AUCE Provincial
News, primarily to the various affiliation
opinions that have surfaced over the past year.

You are welcome to submit an article on your
affiliation opinion, keeping the following in
mind:

1. Limit your article to one page, single
space or space and a half, TYPED.

2. CO size: Article must not extend beyond
?EL x 9%", on an 8%" x 11" sheet of paper.

Anything larger w111 screw up reduction
process, and won't be included. Smaller
18 0.K., too.

3. Articles must be signed.

4, Deadline: 12 NOON, Saturday, the 1l3th
of December, no, exceptions.

5. Submit to: #901-207 W. Hastings Street,
Vancouver, B.C. V6B 1J8

6. If you have any questions call the AUCE
Provincial Office @ 684-2457.

The Newsletter will be out before the Christmas
holidays, and should be a good one. Please write

an article for your union newsletter. We are facing
one of the most important membership referendums
ever, and it is important that you take this op-
portunity kg, get your 1deas 1n print, and encourage
the rest oﬁrtﬁg’ RS o' think seriously about
the afflllatlanvlssdg" >e¢ addressed by the third
referendum ballot.

DEC 14
In Solidarity, EC 16 1980
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Sheila N.L. Perret-. o Lauma Avens
Secretary-Treasurer & Provincial Co—-odinator




